

# Our Lady's Catholic Primary School Newsletter - 23rd September, 2019



Dear Parents and Carers,

This Sunday's Gospel reminded us about the value of being trust-worthy people. We can show this by making good choices. When we give God first place in our lives by using our talents, our time and our money to serve God-we will be blessed here and now and can be certain that we will be rewarded in heaven.

## Events this week

Monday	Donkey sanctuary visit (small group)
Tuesday	
Wednesday	Swimming for Year 3
Thursday	8.15-8.55— Credit Union open for savers
Friday	9.05— Praise Assembly-all welcome 1.30— MacMillan coffee afternoon— please support us

#### Parents/Carers 'meet and greets'

It was great to see so many of you at the parent 'drop ins' last week.

I know you valued the time to meet the teachers, look at the classrooms and to find out about the various activities your children will be doing this year.

Our next formal time to meet the teachers will be at the Parents afternoon and evenings on 19th and 20th November.

#### Congratulations

Congratulations to our former Parish Priest Father Eugene Mc Gillycuddy who will be installed as a Canon during Mass on Tuesday 24th September at St. Anne's Cathedral. Please keep him in your prayers as he continues his ministry and continues to recover after a recent illness.

Thank you.

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org















	Certificate winners	Attendance
Reception		
Year 1	Kyze Regan and Dakota Aird	Best attendance Years 1 and 5
Year 2	Dillon Jones and Aleksandrs Krevs	98.7 %
Year 3	Amelia Carney and Mikolaj Gorowski	Well done.
Year 4	Charley Cooper and Daniel Kinsey	TO TOO
Year 5	Melissa Trolley and Millie Norford	Africandanes
Year 6	Sienna Magner and Isabelle Casey	Award

## Year 6 welcome Reception class assembly

Our Year 6 children will officially welcome our new children in Reception class to school during a special assembly on Thursday 3rd October at 9.05am.

All parents are invited and it would be lovely to welcome our new parents.

### MACMILLAN COFFEE AFTERNOON-

Friday 27th September from 1.30pm onwards. We would be grateful of any donations of gifts for the raffle and baking on the day.

All money raised goes towards Macmillan cancer care.

Thank you very much.

#### APPLICATION TO HIGH SCHOOLS

It is time for families in Year 6 to apply for a high school place for your children. We have sent the forms home for you to complete if you want your child to attend a Catholic high school-please return the form to our school by Monday 14th October. All parents MUST complete the common preference form online at www.leeds.gov.uk/highschool by the end of October at the latest. Please contact school if you need any help.

OPEN EVENINGS FOR OUR CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOLS ARE AS FOLLOWS-

MOUNT ST.MARY'S- Thursday 3rd October (6.15-8.30pm)

CARDINAL HEENAN- Saturday 5th October (11-1.30pm)

CORPUS CHRISTI- Tuesday 8th October (6.30-8.30pm)

This is a chance for you and your child to look around and meet staff.

## MILK MONEY

Please log on to coolmilk.co.uk to order for your child if wanted.

I hope you all have a lovely Week.

